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May 23, 1972 

STATE OF NEW YORK 

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

50 WOLF ROAD 

ALBANY. N. Y. 12205 

Mr. Alfred E. Runge 
9 peachtree Lane 
Roslyn, New York 11576 

Dear Mr. Runge: 

This letter is in response to your correspondence 
dated May 15, 1972, in which you brought to my 
attention the feelings of the Eagle Lake Property 
Owners Association. The Department is not actively 
working on the design of a new Route 73. If and 
when work resumes, we will take your wishes into 
consideration. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
additional questions. You can expect our fullest 
possible cooperation. 

?I} ~urs_, __ __ 

CHARLES E. CARLSON 
Regional Director of Transportation 
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